2025 Greetings Happy New Year 2025 G

Be sure to send your New Year Greetings to friends across the country in the January 2025 Bulletin.

2025 GREETINGS

Say "Hi" and "Happy New Year" to your friends in the MBT Bulletin with a \$20 or \$50 donation per family.

DEADLINE: Friday, Dec. 13, 2024

It's that time of year when we invite you to share your New Year's Greetings with readers of the MBT Bulletin. Your New Year's Greetings donations, along with our advertising revenue, make our MBT Bulletin a self-sustaining endeavor, and we are grateful to all of you who support us so generously.

With readers in Hawaii, California, New Jersey, Nevada, Minnesota, Montana, New York, Washington and other states as well as in Europe, your Greetings will reach almost 1,400 Bulletin readers across the United States and around the world.

This year, your greeting can be featured with text only (\$20), or in a display with "Happy 2025" sensu fan and sakura blossoms or "merry merry" ornament graphic (\$50).





Please include my/our name(s) in the 2025 New Year's edition of the MBT Bulletin. You can print this form and mail to: Midwest Buddhist Temple, 435 W. Menomonee St., Chicago, IL 60614. Or go to mbtchicago.org/Greetings and complete the form there.

Name(s)			_
Hometown			_
☐ Text only	\square Happy Holidays display	\square Happy New Year display	
Enclosed is a:	Check (payable to MBT	Bulletin) Cash	Paid online